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START YOUR YEAR WITH A NEW PERFIN
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Th e Oregon St a mp So c i e t y has purchased a per f orator from
Baddel e y Brothers in London and the n e w pat ter n , sho wn
a t l eft , wi l l of f i c i a l ly be p resen ted to colle ctors on
January 1 9 , 1980 . The perfin wi l l see its f i rs t us e o n
a limi t ed e d it ion c acheted cover s t ruck wit h t he special
Po r t l a nd Zoo Railroad c ance l . The date co i ncides wi th
the ma iling o f t he Ore gon Sta mp So cie t y ' s mont h ly
publ ication, The Album Page . The covers a re available
fo r $1 each, po s tpa i d, f rom the Or e go n Stamp Socie t y ,
Bo x 2121, Portland, OR 97 202.

After J anuar y 19, t he OSS perf i n will be used only for
ma i l i ng The Album Page , so i f you' re not an OSS me mber ,
t he pat t ern may be a li t tl e hard t o come by.

You can b e c ome a n OSS memb e r, o f course . Write J o hn
Whit e ( 708 NW Wa l l u la Avenue , Gr e sha m, OR 97030) f or
an a ppl ication blank. J ohn is pres i dent of the OSS; he
is also a member o f the Perfins Club.

The illus tration of the new perfin , incidentall y , i s a
fake . John Wh i t e and editor Harold Pe t ers on ge ne rou s ly
provided a paper-perf c o py of the ne w p e r fin a nd we put
together the i l l us t r a t i o n f rom that a nd a n unper f ed
s t a mp . Th e first stamps honestly a ren' t sla t ed to be
pe r f o r a ted until time fo r the first da y of u s e!

WE HOPE YOU LI KE THE NEW LOOK OF THE BULLETIN

We've don e a n umber of r eadabili t y s t udie s a nd we
rather like the "o p e n" layout used here . We' d like t o
hea r f r o m you, t hou g h , sinc e yo u ' re t he o nes we ' re
t ry i ng to p lease .

Ne xt month's Bul letin will car ry t he ne w member s h ip
r oster, which wi l l be c omplete thr ough t he f i rs t of
De c e mber . We' re t ry i ng to c ompl e te t he r os t er b e f ore
we s h ip t he Club r ecords of f to J ohn Needham, but i t
takes a whi l e to type , edi t, and re t y pe t he r os t er now
that our memb ership is approac h i ng the 750 mark.

And if this issue o f the Bulletin is a little redundant,
please a c c e p t o u r apologies . We're putt i ng t h i s issue
t ogether be f ore we see Ray's Novembe r/December issue.
We hope to stay a little ahead so the Bulletin will go
into the mail t he first week of the month or perhaps a
l ittle before.

In t he meant ime , le t us know what you 'd l i k e to see in
t he Bul l e t in . Be tter ye t, wr ite a n a rti c le fo r us. We
ne ed a l l the help we can ge t !




